
Item #5 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Date:  January 12, 2023 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  Tony Constantouros, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  KCC Contract  
 
 
Recommendation 
 
Update the status for finalization of a new contract. 
 
Background 
 
At the December 8, 2022 Board Meeting the KCC contract was extended to February 28, 2023. There 
has been tentative agreement on most issues and a final draft is nearing completion. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
None 
 
Exhibit (s) 
 
None 


